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One Probable Case Reported from DLS 
 
One new probable case of COVID-19 was reported to the Department of Public Health and 
Social Services from May 24–25, 2020. The case tested positive through serology testing at 
Diagnostic Laboratory Services (DLS). While polymerase chain reaction (PCR) testing 
indicates current infection, serology testing indicates the presence of antibodies from past 
infection with SARS-CoV-2, which is the virus that causes COVID-19. Cases that test positive 
only through serology testing are classified as probable cases. A case investigation will be 
conducted to determine any epidemiologic links to known cases. 
 
COVID-19 test results are reported from multiple labs at varying times of the day. Cumulative 
test results will be provided this evening once all tests from today are finalized.  
 
To date, there have been ​167​ cases confirmed through COVID-19 testing provided with ​5 
deaths and ​139​ released from isolation. As this is an evolving situation, information is subject to 
change with little to no notice.  
 
For updated information on COVID-19 cases on Guam, visit the COVID-19 Dashboard and 
Situation Report at​ ​http://dphss.guam.gov/covid-19/​.  
 

MEDICAL 
STATUS* 

GENDER RESIDENTIAL 
LOCATION 

TRAVEL 
HISTORY** 

AGE GROUP 

Stable:                23 
Hospitalized:      00 
Released:          139 
Deaths:               05 
  
 
 

Female:              85 
Male:                  82 

North:                90 
Central:              49 
South:                26 
Homeless:          02 
 
 
 

Dubai:                 02 
Japan:                  01 
Philippines:         10 
Singapore:           01 
U.S.:                    08 
 
 
 

90+:                01 
80-89:             06 
70-79:             10 
60-69:             39 
50-59:             31  
40-49:             28 
30-39:             18  
20-29:             20  
10-19:             13 
0-9:                 01 

*Some cases that were previously released from isolation have tested positive through follow-up testing 
**Some cases traveled to more than one country 
 
For inquiries on COVID-19, contact 311 through a local number, or call the Joint Information 
Center at (671) 478-0208/09/10. 
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